
 

  

 

5 March 2024 
 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
The Bermuda Stock Exchange   
10 Pitts Bay Road 
Pembroke, Bermuda 
 
Attention: Ailish Byrne, Chief Compliance Officer  
 Zakiya Simmons, Compliance Analyst 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 
Argus Group Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
 
The Company’s Board of Directors has instructed that the following notifications be submitted to the 
Bermuda Stock Exchange (the “Exchange”) pursuant to Section IIA, paragraph 6.44 of the BSX Listing 
Regulations for its consideration and action where appropriate.   
 
Share Repurchase Programme – Monthly Report 
 
In accordance with the regulations, the Company reports as follows: 
 

 0 shares were repurchased during the month of February  

 date of the repurchases –  n/a 

 average repurchase price – n/a 
repurchased shares have been retained as treasury shares – n/a 
 

We trust that the above meets with the satisfaction of the Exchange, but should you require any additional 
information please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned directly. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Janice Fernandes 
Company Secretary 

 
cc: Bermuda Securities Depository 
 Bermuda Monetary Authority 
 

  

 


